
Join us for a 
Tu BiShvat Seder 

Friday, February 14, 2025, 6:30 p.m. 
~ in-person at TBT only ~

On Tu BiShvat we celebrate a New Year for the
Trees, rejoicing in the fruit of the tree and the fruit

of the vine, and celebrating the gifts of the 
natural world.

KNOW YOU ARE COMING?

RSVP BY 2/7/25 
TO LAUREL KLEIN AT

TBTLAUREL@GMAIL.COM 

THIS IS A HIGHLY ATTENDED
INTERACTIVE SEDER AND RSVPS ARE
ENCOURAGED TO ENSURE FOOD AND

SPACE FOR ALL

and Scout Shabbat Service


